
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  March 10, 2009 

 

SUBJECT: Request for a Liquor License 

Patio Restaurant of Lombard, Inc. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village has received a request for a Class “C” liquor license from Patio Restaurant of 

Lombard, Inc. d/b/a Patio Restaurant located at 2780 S. Highland Ave., Lombard.  I have 

reviewed this request with Trustee O’Brien and he concurs with my recommendation.  

Please find attached an Ordinance increasing the Class C liquor license category by one.  

 

Should you need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachments 


